Hello Special Session Committee,

I ask that Legislative Concept 52 be passed into law this Special Session so that **Oregonians experiencing disability can access healthcare, use support from people they trust while they are hospitalized and have support when making end of life decisions.** This is an urgent concern as preventable deaths have already occurred. These deaths were in the intellectually or developmentally disabled community (IDD) and occurred at hospitals – they were not COVID-related but could have been prevented if support people were able to be with them while at the hospital.

Best wishes,
Olivia Duffy
Administrative Assistant
Pronouns: she/her
D: 503-935-5243



Click here for CPI's COVID-19 updates and resources. We're in this together.

Privacy/Confidentiality Notice: This message and any attachments is intended solely for the use of the individual addressed and may contain information that is privileged, confidential and/or exempt from disclosure under applicable law. Any unauthorized review, use, disclosure or distribution of this communication(s) is expressly prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient, please contact the sender by reply email and destroy any and all copies of the original message.